
Headteacher News   
 

Term :      Summer 2   2022                                                
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

It may have been a shorter term, but that 

hasn’t stopped our class teams making the 

most of the time available. Everyone has 

been incredibly busy with fantastic learning 

opportunities for all our young learners. 

Excitingly, we have had several, realty 

wonderful whole-school events – something 

that we haven’t been able to do for the 

past 2 ½ years! We had our Platinum Jubilee 

celebration event with lots of craft stalls and 

activities. We have had sports day where 

secondary students completed in a variety 

of races and challenges.  Primary had a fun 

afternoon, where parents came in to enjoy 

time experiencing the joys of learning and 

having fun (water and jelly were key 

elements here ). We also had an amazing 

morning at the Victoria Park bandstand 

where classes performed a variety of things 

from singing to drama.  

 

All the above has led to a lovely ending to 

this rather strange school year. I am now 

looking forward to more of these events 

next year.  

 

 

You can read all about what individual 

classes have done by going to the Class 

Newsletter page of the website The Castle 

School - Class Newsletters 

(thecastleschoolnewbury.org.uk) 

 

For more information and other news please 

visit us at 

www.thecastleschoolnewbury.org.uk 

 

Some photos of our learning 

  
Platinum Jubilee                      Secondary Sports Day 

 

   
School Prom                              Fun at The Bandstand 

 
 

I wish all our pupils, staff and parents a lovely summer 

break. Please note that the last d  ay of term is Friday 15th 

July 2022 and pupils return to school on Monday 5th 

September 2022 

 

Term dates for next year can be found here The Castle 

School - Term Dates (thecastleschoolnewbury.org.uk) 

 

Many thanks, Jon Hewitt (Headteacher) 
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